
June 6, 2016 
 
 

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was called to order at 7:55pm, with the 
following members present: Commission Chairman Barry Levey, Commission Members Gina Ellis and 
Ken Lord and Town Administrator Rick Bishop 
 
Minutes for May, 2016 were read and approved. 
 
General Fund Report was $88,658.97 
 
Mr. Levey noted that the meter replacements were continuing.  
 
He noted an increase in the water usage reports.  
 
He noted the recent BKRWB meeting, and the efforts by the board to rework all of the agreements between 
Boonsboro and Keedysville. 
 
Matt Hull noted that the water line on Antietam Dr. still needs to be replaced. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:00pm. 
 
Submitted,  
Richard Bishop 
Town Administrator 
 
 
 


